

BNC Medical Investors LLC Berrien Nursing Center

Dear Family Members,

I wanted to relay our appreciation for letting us be part of the care that has been provided for your loved ones. We take seriously the trust in which you have shown in us as we partner with you in this journey. Thank you for the patients and understanding as we worked through the Covid-19 pandemic.

On May 11, 2023 the CMS emergency waiver ended. Berrien Nursing Center will no longer require you to be screened prior to visiting your loved one. However, we strongly recommend that if you are showing signs of illness please refrain from visiting the facility. Please be responsible in this matter, if you have a fever, runny nose or cough please stay home.

Berrien Nursing Center has over a 90% vaccination rate for residents and a full vaccination rate for staff members. We continue to encourage compliance with vaccination for those in our community. Please continue in washing your hands as frequently as possible or using the alcohol based hand sanitizer. We look forward to continuing our journey together.

Thank you

Chris Broome, RN, LNHA